Dear Percy Priest Families,

Welcome to the 2023-2024 academic year at Percy Priest Elementary! We look forward to
another fantastic year of supporting our school and building community among our families. Our
school is a special place and we hope you will all jump in to experience its warmth, good cheer,
and all that it has to offer.

The volunteer efforts of our parents and caregivers are vital to our school, providing support
both in terms of time and dollars, which enable us to supplement tools and resources (additional
staff, software, and supplies among other things) and provide community-building fun like the
Fall Picnic, GrandFriends Day, and Read-a-Thon, just to name a few. Your work as a volunteer
directly supports the work of our teachers and the education of our children, all while allowing
you to get to know other Percy Priest families. Please read more below about how to jump in at
Percy Priest Elementary!

| look forward to working alongside you this year as we support our wonderful school. Please
feel welcome to contact me with any questions or feedback.

With gratitude,
Libba Alden
PTO President, 2023-2024

Want to Jump Into PPE? Start Here.

Join the PTO:
There are no membership dues. Everyone is a member!

Volunteering:
We need your help to make next year the best year yet at Percy Priest! Dedicated and engaged
parents are a key ingredient to making our school the great school that it is.

There are big and small volunteer opportunities throughout the year. Please check out our
volunteer form and let us know what things interest you. We'll be in touch with more information.

If you have questions of any kind, please contact us at presidentsppe@gmail.com. Thank you!

Attend the PTO Meetings:

Attending PTO meetings is the best way to understand what is happening at PPE, as well as
helping with what is to come. We plan to meet as a body this 2023-24 school year on the
following dates (subject to change):


https://www.percypriest.org/get-involved/volunteer-opportunities/
https://www.percypriest.org/get-involved/volunteer-opportunities/
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e September 12
e January 10
e May9

Last, Get Involved at PPE by Showing Up!
Check out and subscribe to our calendar so you don’t miss out on any of the fun!



